
"I am very much in opposition to the Brockton Clean Energy power plant
proposal.  It is not good for Brockton, it is not good for the
environment.  The benefits that are espoused by the proponents of this
project are heavily outweighed by the adverse environmental impact on
the region as proven by several reputable, detailed and convincing
studies by firms like Metcalf & Eddy. I compliment the grassroots
organization that has done such a great job on keeping this issue at the
forefront."    
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